
Ronald W. Del Sesto, Jr. 
Stephany Fan 
ronald.delsesto@morganlewis.com 
stephany.fan@morganlewis.com 

April 23, 2021 

Via Electronic Filing 

Kent Chandler, Executive Director 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
211 Sower Boulevard  
Frankfort, KY 40602-8294 
PSCED@ky.gov 

Re: Notification of Proposed Indirect Minority Ownership Change of ExteNet 
Systems, Inc., ExteNet Asset Entity, LLC, and Hudson Fiber Network Inc 

NOTICE OF CONSUMMATION 

Dear Mr. Chandler: 

On behalf of ExteNet Systems, Inc., ExteNet Asset Entity, LLC, and Hudson Fiber Network Inc 
(together “ExteNet”), this letter notifies the Commission that the Minority Ownership Change, as 
described in the above-referenced Notification dated November 11, 2020, was completed on 
March 31, 2021.  

Please acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this filing.  Should you have any questions 
concerning this filing, please do not hesitate to contact the persons identified in the Notification. 

Respectfully submitted, 

 /s/ Stephany Fan 

Ronald W. Del Sesto, Jr. 
Stephany Fan 

Counsel for ExteNet 

Morgan, Lewis & Bockius LLP 

1701 Market Street 

Philadelphia, PA  19103-2921 +1.215.963.5000

United States +1.215.963.5001 

APR 26 2021


